UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS MEMORIAL ASSOCIATION OF WORLD WAR II LAWRENCE, KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE
ORGANIZATION DIRECTOR

August 14, 1946

Dr. Forrest C. Allen 107 Robinson Gym Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Enclosed herewith is a copy of a memorial booklet being sent this week to all members of the class of 1939. Previously we have sent similar booklets to the members of the classes of 1936 and 1937.

Booklets are now being prepared for the class of '38 which lost 21 men; the class of '40 which lost 20; the class of '41 which lost 18; and the class of '42 which lost 29. Copies of these future editions will be sent to you upon publication.

Yours very,

Ken Postlethwaite

KP/mlw